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From: Garwin Yip - NOAA Federal <garwin.yip@noaa.gov>


Sent: Wednesday, July 26, 2017 2:06 PM


To: Harrison, Katrina


Cc: Jana Affonso; Pinero, Janice


Subject: Re: Draft Paper on Interrelated and Interdependent Effects


Attachments: 20170721_Long-term_Contracts--GY.docx


Thanks, Katrina. Attached are my track changes for consideration.


-Garwin-

_____________


Garwin Yip


Water Operations and Delta Consultations Branch Chief


NOAA Fisheries West Coast Region


U.S. Department of Commerce


California Central Valley Office


650 Capitol Mall, Suite 5-100


Sacramento, CA 95814


Office: 916-930-3611


Cell: 916-716-6558


FAX: 916-930-3629


www.westcoast.fisheries.noaa.gov


On Fri, Jul 21, 2017 at 4:28 PM, Harrison, Katrina <kharrison@usbr.gov> wrote:


Hello Garwin, Jana -

Attached is a very draft memo regarding long-term contracts and interrelated and interdependent effects and


associated issues. This is just an initial stab from Reclamation's Bay-Delta Office, and hasn't been reviewed by


our Solicitor or other offices yet, so is subject to change. If you would like to review and correct / add, that


would be great. Then perhaps we can send to our Solicitors per Jana's suggestion.


Thanks,


Katrina Harrison

(916) 414-2425


http://www.westcoast.fisheries.noaa.gov

